
 

 

NOTICE TO VESSEL OWNERS/AGENTS 
 

Re. Fish Dock - Marine Traffic Management System 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that with effect from Monday7th March 2011, Port 
of Grimsby east will implement a new Marine Traffic Management System for all 
vessels. 
 
The following rules will apply to all vessels sailing to and from the Fish Docks:- 
 
Level Tides  
Please give as much advance notice as possible to Marine Control of your intention 
to leave or enter the Port. Vessels notifying by 15.00hrs the previous day will be 
allocated a time slot if so required, vessels failing to give advance notice will be 
allocated on a first come first served basis. Please notify Marine control on Tel. 
01472267240 or email marinecontrol@portofgrimsby.com or via VHF Channel 74. 
 
Penning 
Vessels requiring to use the penning system to enter or leave the Fish Docks must 
first complete the attached request form giving their preferred time of 
arrival/sailing and email it to marinecontrol@portofgrimsby.com by 15.00hrs the 
previous day. By 16.00 that day you will have a reply giving your allocated time 
slot. 
Failure to meet your allocated time slot will result in your vessel going to the next 
available clear slot. 
 
MARINERS ARE REQUESTED  to contact Marine Control on VHF channel 74 
before leaving their berth in the Fish docks, additionally telephone 01472 267240 to  
be kept informed of opening/closing times.  
 
 
Thank you for your anticipated assistance. 
 
 
 
 
ROGER SMITH 
Marine Operations &  
Business Development Manager 
22nd February 2011 


